# **Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports**

## April – June 2018

#### **Basic Information**

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-inbangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Healthand-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature\_reviews/promoting-occupational-safetyand-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

#### Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports and articles

"Two garment factory disasters a century apart show how globalization has sapped labor's power," Marc Bain, Quartz Media, April 25, 2018: <u>https://qz.com/1255041/two-garment-factory-disasters-a-century-apart/</u>

"A court will decide: what does Loblaw owe the workers who died making its clothes in Bangladesh?" Fatima Sayed, The Toronto Star, May 4, 2018:

https://www.thestar.com/news/canada/2018/05/04/an-ontario-court-will-decide-whatdoes-loblaw-owe-the-workers-who-died-making-its-clothes-in-bangladesh.html

"Toward fair compensation in Bangladesh: Insights on closing the wage gap," Fair Labor Association, April 2018:

http://www.fairlabor.org/sites/default/files/documents/reports/toward\_fair\_compensation \_in\_bangladesh\_april\_2018\_0.pdf

Bangladesh wage ladders: http://www.fairlabor.org/sites/default/files/documents/reports/wage ladders for 18 fact ories in bangladesh\_april\_2018\_0.pdf

"Occupational Safety and Health Rights," issue #42, ANROEV – Asian Network for the Rights of Occupational and Environmental Victims, January-March 2018, May 24, 2018: <u>http://www.anroev.org/2018/05/24/osh-rights-newsletter-issue-no-42/</u>

News from the International Labor Organization

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"Workers Resource Centre – Fact Sheet," April 11, 2018: <u>http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/publication/wcms\_625770.pdf</u>

"Apparel companies receive award on national occupational safety and health day," April 28, 2018:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS\_627768/lang--en/index.htm

"The ILO MNE [ILO Tripartite Declaration of Principles Concerning Multinational Enterprises and Social Policy]: What's in it for workers?" May 1, 2018: <u>http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---ed\_dialogue/---</u> <u>actrav/documents/publication/wcms\_627351.pdf</u>

"Building better industrial relations though conciliation," May 16, 2018: <u>http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/features/WCMS\_6295</u> <u>51/lang--en/index.htm</u>

"A journey towards workplace safety in the garment sector of Bangladesh," May 17, 2018:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/features/WCMS\_6296 45/lang--en/index.htm

"Decent Work Country Programme: Bangladesh, 2017-2020," May 28, 2018: <u>http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/publication/wcms\_630532.pdf</u>

#### News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Quarterly Aggregate Report on remediation progress at RMG factories covered by the Accord," April 18, 2018: <u>http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-</u> <u>content/uploads/Accord\_Quarterly\_Aggregate\_Report\_April\_2018.pdf</u>

Accord progress fact sheet, April 2018," April 20, 2018: http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/ACCORD\_FACTSHEET\_Apr2018.pdf

"Statement on the continuation of the Bangladesh Accord for three more years," Steering Committee of the Accord, May 10, 2018: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2018/05/statement-issued-steering-committee-accord/

"Accord Remediation Fund provides financial support to five RMG factories [for hazard corrections]," May 15, 2018: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2018/05/accord-remediation-fund-provides-financial-

support-five-rmg-factories/

"Accord announces Stephen Quinn as Chief Safety Inspector," May 16, 2018: <u>http://bangladeshaccord.org/2018/05/accord-announces-stephen-quinn-chief-safety-inspector/</u>

"Accord's extension runs into trouble," Refayet Ullah Mirdha, The Daily Star (Dhaka), May 17, 2018:

https://www.thedailystar.net/business/accords-extension-runs-trouble-1577539

"Who has signed the new Bangladesh '2018 Accord' – Update,' Beth Wright, Just Style, May 22, 2018:

https://www.just-style.com/analysis/who-has-signed-the-new-bangladesh-2018-accordupdate\_id132733.aspx

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Alliance statement on the fifth anniversary of the Rana Plaza collapse," April 24, 2018: <u>http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/478-rana-plaza-statement-yr5</u>

"Alliance to form joint entity for safety in factories," Fibre2Fashion, April 24, 2018: <u>http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/manufacturing-news/alliance-to-form-joint-entity-for-safety-in-factories-241823-newsdetails.htm</u>

#### Films and Video on Bangladesh OHS

"Interview with Mim Akter, Dress and Dismatic Workers union (Dhaka, Bangladesh) on the complaint mechanism of the Bangladesh Accord," April 2018: <u>https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WOBKriCB5yo&</u>

"Working lives in Bangladesh," photos, International Labor Organization, April 2018: <u>https://www.flickr.com/photos/iloasiapacific/sets/72157630664255372</u>

## April 2018 Articles and Reports

"Rana Plaza disaster: Survivors still languish," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 18, 2018: <u>https://www.thedailystar.net/business/survivors-still-languish-1563955</u>

"Certified safety or reckless reports?" Carolijn Terwindt, New Age (Dhaka), April 24, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/print/article/39696

http://www.newagebd.net/print/article/39696

"Bangladesh's garment industry now a model for workplace safety," The Daily Star (Dhaka), April 24, 2018: <u>https://www.thedailystar.net/business/bangladeshs-garment-industry-now-model-workplace-safety-1567009</u>

"Brands sourcing from Bangladesh urged to support workers' minimum wage demands," Clean Clothes Campaign, April 25, 2018: https://clean.clothes.org/pows/2018/04/25/brands.sourcing.from.bangladesh.urged.to

https://cleanclothes.org/news/2018/04/25/brands-sourcing-from-bangladesh-urged-tosupport-workers2019-minimum-wage-demands

"Savar garment factory workers protest for due salaries," UNB – United News of Bangladesh, April 26, 2018: <u>http://www.unb.com.bd/bangladesh-news/Savar-garment-factory-workers-protest-for-</u> due-salaries/69210

"Superiors, trade union leaders often abuse female workers: study," New Age (Dhaka), April 30, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/print/article/40175

## May 2018 Articles and Reports

"Could living wages avert race to the bottom?" Apparel Insider, May 2018: <u>https://apparelinsider.com/living-wages-avert-race-bottom/</u>

"Bangladesh govt honours apparel firms for workers' safety," Fibre2fashion.com, May 2, 2018:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-govthonours-apparel-firms-for-workers-safety--242008-newsdetails.htm

"Bangladeshi RMG sector demands proper workplace safety," Sabbir Ahmed Galib, The Daily Observer (Dhaka), May 5, 2018: http://www.observerbd.com/details.php?id=135984

"RMG worker's death: Fellows block Dhaka-Aricha highway in Savar," The Daily Star (Dhaka), May 5, 2018: <u>https://www.thedailystar.net/country/readymade-garments-rmg-worker-death-fellows-block-dhaka-aricha-highway-in-savar-1571899</u>

"Ethical scores in Bangladesh rose 15% in 12 months: Report," Fibre2Fashion, May 11, 2018:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/ethical-scores-inbangladesh-rose-15-in-12-months-report-242175-newsdetails.htm

"Bangladesh govt extends permission of Accord," Fibre2Fashion, May 11, 2018: <u>http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-govt-extends-permission-of-accord-242180-newsdetails.htm</u>

"Cotton prices rises to 4yr high," Refayet Ullah Mirdha, The Daily Star (Dhaka), May 18, 2018:

https://www.thedailystar.net/business/cotton-price-rises-4yr-high-1577950

"Accord approves 2 new applications for financial support," Fibre2Fashion, May 18, 2018:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/manufacturing-news/accord-approves-2-new-applications-for-financial-support-242275-newsdetails.htm

"Apparel workers demand pending wages, festival allowance by Ramadan 20," New Age (Dhaka), May 19, 2018:

http://www.newagebd.net/article/41532/apparel-workers-demand-pending-wagesfestival-allowance-by-ramadan-20

"Living wage in RMG: Some conceptual issue," Selim Raihan, Marjuk Ahmad and Farazi Binti, The Financial Express (Dhaka), May 19, 2018: <u>http://thefinancialexpress.com.bd/views/analysis/living-wage-in-rmg-sector-some-conceptual-issues-1526743610</u>

"Bangladeshi denim embraces green route," Sharif Ahmed, The Independent (Dhaka), May 20, 2018: http://www.theindependentbd.com/post/150601

"IndustriALL seeks 180-day limit for disposal of labour court cases," New Age (Dhaka), May 22, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/print/article/41868

"RMG orders on up, match them with deliveries," The Financial Express (Dhaka), May 22, 2018:

https://thefinancialexpress.com.bd/views/opinions/rmg-orders-on-up-match-them-withdeliveries-1527005332

"Labour unrest likely at garment factories before Eid," Shafiqul Islam. Dhaka Tribune, May 23, 2018:

https://www.dhakatribune.com/business/2018/05/23/labour-unrest-likely-at-garment-factories-before-eid

"Back ILO process on ending violence against man, woman ion Bangladesh: Labour leaders," New Age (Dhaka), May 24, 2018:

http://www.newagebd.net/article/41967/back-ilo-process-on-ending-violence-againstman-woman-in-bangladesh-labour-leaders

"Bangladesh to set up industrial safety unit," New Age (Dhaka), May 28, 2018: http://www.newagebd.net/article/42234/bangladesh-to-set-up-industrial-safety-unit

"Garment workers report sexual harassment at Walmart's Asian suppliers: Report," bdnews24.com, May 30, 2018: <u>https://bdnews24.com/bangladesh/2018/05/30/garment-workers-report-sexual-harassment-at-walmarts-asian-suppliers-report</u>

"Bangladesh's RMG sector much safer now: US Ambassador," Fibre2Fashion, May 31, 2018:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-s-rmg-sector-much-safer-now-us-ambassador-242498-newsdetails.htm

## June 2018 Articles and Reports

"Five years after the launch of the Bangladesh Sustainability Compact: Taking stock and staying engaged," European Commission, conference on June 25, 2018: <u>http://trade.ec.europa.eu/doclib/events/index.cfm?id=1853</u>

## **Related Global Supply Chain Issues**

"The false promise of certification," Changing Markets Foundation, May 2018: <u>http://changingmarkets.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/False-promise\_full-report-ENG.pdf</u>

"Families affected by 2012 Ali Enterprises fire finally receive life-long pensions," Clean Clothes Campaign, May 20, 2018:

https://cleanclothes.org/news/2018/05/20/families-affected-by-2012-ali-enterprises-fire-finally-receive-life-long-pensions

"Long-term compensation payment to Baldia factory fire affectees begins," Daily Times (Lahore), May 20, 2018:

https://dailytimes.com.pk/242426/long-term-compensation-payment-to-baldia-factory-fire-affectees-begins/

"Global Alliance for Human Rights launched today," Interfaith Center for Corporate Responsibility, May 24, 2018: <u>https://www.iccr.org/global-investor-alliance-human-rights-launches-today</u>

Compiled by Garrett Brown, June 5, 2018